
Training on New Helpdesk System  

 
Date and time:  

Mon, 2015-05-18 10:58  

The University Library conducted one-day training on the new Helpdesk System to staff 

members in the library. Deputy Director of Library Information Services (Planning), Ms. Agatha 

Njeri Kabugu led the staff during the training on the new system. 

 

 

 


